
April Highlights at Foundations EDU
Our talented artists were back at it! Our flowers turned out
wonderful and we had so much fun painting the beautiful signs
made by one of our local businesses The 315 Studio. What a fun
way to
welcome
Spring!

So pretty you
can almost
smell them!

Hear ye! Hear ye! Medieval week was
a smashing success! We learned about
Medieval culture, and showed our skills,
strength, and speed in a variety of
Medieval challenges.

Digging up a great
time for Dinosaur Week!

Thank you to our
volunteers Mr. Wade
Smith, Mrs. Makayla
Kemmerman, Ms.
Tara Fresch, Senior
Airman Pietricola, and
Deputy Sheriff Curtis.

We left feeling
inspired by our

volunteers from
Everyday Hero

Week.

THANK YOU!


